
From: Lokey, Felecia K 
Sent: 7/14/2010 8:45:57 AM 
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (ZAF@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Daley, Erin 

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ECD81); Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Thank You 

Marzia, 

Thank you for your time on Friday, as well as the time of your two colleagues. I'd like to 
take advantage of your offer to follow up and brainstorm a strategy around the Structure 
Report and how we think about messaging. 

Please let me know if and how you'd like to proceed. 

Sincerely, 

Felecia Lokey 

SB GT&S 0650914 

mailto:ZAF@cpuc.ca.gov

